Slippery Rock Township Supervisors
Minutes for: 1t CDBG Public Hearing
3/23/2020

Chairman, Paul Dickey called the 1* public hearing for FFY 2020 CDBG to order at 2:45 p.m. In
attendance was Supervisor John Hines, Solicitor Mike Hnath, and two members of the public.
Supervisor, Terry Doerr was absent.

Wendy Leslie, Butler County Grant Coordinator, addressed the board:
1. Preparation of the 2020 CDBG application has started,

No indication of the 2020 allocations, but should be similar to 2019 CDBG,

Projects must meet the low to moderate income,

Township needs to consider the 3 year activity plan, a discussion ensued:
a. Road projects
b. Slum/Blight house removal
c. Urgent need

5. This funding is in jeopardy of being cut by the Federal Government, a short discussion
ensued with the outcome being to write to our Congressman and Representative stating
how much this funding has done for Slippery Rock Township.
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Public Testimony — none

Paul Dickey made a motion to adjourn the public hearing at 2:55 p.m. John Hines seconded
and the motion carried unanimously.
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